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NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:

The Library is welcoming its newest staff members at a coffee service with light refreshments on October 
31st.  Hope to see you all on Oct. 31st at 10:00 - 11:00 am in the Javits Room.  There will be an 
introductory Power Point and some time for conversation.

Here are the names of the new staff to be welcomed:
Matthew Ernst ILL
Susan Werner Acquisitions
Bee Lin Farina Cataloging
Stephanie Gaylor Serials
Karen Kostner Public Services - Night Manager
Anastasis (Stasy) Public Services - Night Manager
Richard Marczyk Public Services - Night Manager
Flora Obraztsov ILL
Ned Overton Public Services - Night Manager
Mohamed Elmenayer Systems

CHANCELLOR'S/PRESIDENT'S AWARDS:

The final deadline for all of the awards is November 16th.  All faculty and professional staff are 
encouraged to apply for these awards in particular:

Awards for Excellence in Librarianship
Awards for Excellence in Professional Service

See Maryanne in the Director's Office for forms.

SEFA UPDATE:

The SEFA campaign commences now and will continue until mid December.  You have received the form 
along with the list of agencies to which you may designate your contribution.  Please consider a biweekly 
payroll deduction.  As your captain, I have been giving to SEFA for three years this way.  I don't really 
"miss" the amount deducted from my paycheck.

You can either send your form directly to the Provost's Office or drop it off in the sealed envelope in the 
box labeled SEFA which is in the Director's Office.   I do not open these, as they are turned over to the 
Provost's Office.  Thank you!  Maryanne     


